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07th October 2022 

The Barn Croft Bulletin 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been a really busy week at Barn Croft!! 

We have had Poetry Week – a chance to really explore poems and poets in depth! We had 2 

poets come in to do assemblies with all the children – Frank Crocker and Peter Burns who are 

both Forest Poets. The children wrote their own poems and then we had a Poetry Slam! 

Assembly this morning which was wonderful. Please have a look at the photos! 

On Wednesday Nursery Reception Year 1 and Year 2 had a drama workshop which they 

thoroughly enjoyed! 

Thank you to everyone who came to the Friends of Barn Croft coffee morning and to the Annual 

General Meeting last night. It is so great to have such a dedicated and passionate group of 

parents who want to raise money and help our lovely school. Last night they voted in a Chair, 

Treasurer and Secretary in order to move forward with gaining charity status for Friends of 

Barn Croft. Please keep a look out for more information and requests for ways that you can 

support them with different events. 

And finally – congratulations to Albert for winning second place in the TES SEND Poetry 

Competition!! Ms O’Neill, Albert and his mum attended the award ceremony today because 

his poem had been chosen as a finalist. And he won second place!! His poem is called FIDGET. 

A huge well done, Albert! 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Tracey Griffiths 

Headteacher 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Key Diary 

Dates 

 

24th October - 28th 

October  

Half Term 

School Closed 

 
31st October 

Children return to School 

 
1st November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-7:00pm 

 
3rd November 

Parents Evening 

3:40-5:40pm 

 
4th November  

Halloween Disco- Rec, Y1 

and Y2 

 
9th November 

Individual Photos 

 
3rd December 

Winter Fair 

 
16th December  

Last day of Term 

2:00pm finish 

 
19th December – 2nd 

January 2023 

Christmas Holiday 

School Closed 

 
3rd January 

Staff Training Day 

School Closed 

 
4th January 

Children return to School 

 
 

Hot Chocolate Friday 

Reception - Sylvia 
Year 1 – Leon 
Year 2 – Nina 
Year 3 – Olive 

Year 4 – Frankie 
Year 5 - Jemima 
Year 6 - DeeDee 

 

  

STARS OF THE WEEK                              

Certificates this week have been awarded for Topic 

          

Reception – Troy & Zoe  

Year 1 – Doran & Lana   

Year 2 – Farley & Marwah  

Year 3 – Ali & Loni   

Year 4 – Liam & Rumaysa  

Year 5 – Edie & Leo   

Year 6 – Hichem & Marcia      

Tea Time Club – Artin – Year 4  

 

 
 

  



Poetry Week at Barn Croft 
We had a wonderful visit from the Poet Frank Crocker. He read his own work with music and the 

children really enjoyed it. He then asked and answered questions from the children in two assemblies. 

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 



We had a fabulous interactive visit from poet Peter Burns who read some of his poetry to the children 

   

 

EYFS, year 1 and year 2 had a lovely drama workshop. The children made magic potions and became 

different animals tricking the silly dragon. 

   

   



Poetry Slam Assembly 

   

  

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Here is Albert’s poem called FIDGET that won him second place in the TES SEND Poetry 

Competition! 

Fidget 

I like to learn. 

But the only problem is 

I need a fidget. 

Otherwise…..I 

tap tap tap 

swing swing swing 

and sing sing sing 

or I just dip my 

head down and 

do nothing. 

But if I have a fidget 

I can listen 

and learn and 

my legs tremble 

with happiness. 

And it feels so good. 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

For All Year 6 Parents 

You would have received a letter with the Secondary School Application details below, 

please apply online at www.eadmissions.org.uk deadline is 31st October 2022. 

 

 

 

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk/


 

 


